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FEBRUARY 2021 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to our newest TV Chapter Members 

Eli Cruz, Willy Gianopulos, John Grose, Jason Herinckx, Greg Herb,  

Kellen Huddleston, Devon Pearsall & Family, Scott Reavis, Dorrian 

Rhodes, Ashley Rudishauser, Aaron Salb, Thomas C. Sears, Matt 

Stokes, Glenn Sutherland, David Updike and Michelle Wilfert. 

Banquet & Access and Habitat(A&H) Deer Tag— 

Tualatin Valley OHA Chapter Banquet is currently set for 

April 10, 2021. We are waiting to see what options we 

have for the banquet. Some options are to move it back to 

later in the year so that we can try to have a live event or 

we can do an on-line event. So far no decisions have been 

made but  we’re looking at all options available. Feedback 

is welcome. 
 

Our chapter is auctioning an Statewide A&H Deer tag  

April 10th, 2021 at 7pm.  

Contact Bryan Cook at 971-270-7035 to get your name on 

the list for bidding on the deer tag. A good resource on the 

statewide big game raffle and auction hunts as well as the 

Access and Habitat Program is at the following website; 

https://myodfw.com/articles/big-game-raffle-and-auction-hunt 

You can always contact us with any questions, our email 

is TVCOHA@OUTLOOK.COM. 



 

Congratulations hunters; 

 

Carl Gamroth on his buffalo 

hunt 

Gordon & Wally Waibel 

 

Joseph Smith 

 

Mel Kind 



 

 

 

Thank you to Mike Lyda for 

sending in some pictures of 

his successful hunts on this 

page and the next. 



If you have any hunting photos that you would like to share in our newsletter, please send digital images to         

tvcoha@outlook.com  or email Melody Kind — hidden_valley1@hotmail.com or text them to 503-502-0611. 

While normal these days is not so normal, I am happy to see people 

continue their hunting traditions. Thanks for contributing photos 

and congratulations on your successful hunts. 



  PRICE REDUCED  

 Duck Club Property For Sale 

   Now $ 695,000 
 

Professionally developed 66 acre hunting property 5 miles Northwest of  

Cornelius, Oregon. 
 

Two to 8 duck ponds depending on Dairy Creek water levels.  
 

Water rights dating back to 1945.  Some ponds can be pumped.  
 

Large 45 x 65 foot barn with cement floor that can be used for club house, 

storage or ? 

 

Annual income from Govt. tree 

plantings, farming & hunting. 
 

Details and tour for serious  

prospects, contact: 

Dave Sill,  

Fish & Wildlife Biologist 

503-718-7235 Cell 503-701-5169 

To every OHA member we wish you the best and hope that you continue to 

stay healthy, active, and keep a positive outlook while navigating through 

everything happening out there today.  

OHA as a whole is trying to support and focus on our mission while follow-

ing our governing guidelines . We’re going to find ways to continue forward 

so keep your eyes out for online auctions and fundraisers as well as in  

person events when we are able to have them. We thank you all so much 

for your continued support. 

Pacific NW Sportsmen’s Show Booth Volunteers 

We will need volunteers to help out at the booth with one of our board members. There 

are two shifts a day, if you are interested in working one or more shift, please call  

Shelley Kind at 503-522-8723. DATES MARCH 24 – 28, 2021 

WED – FRI: 11AM – 8PM SATURDAY: 10AM – 8PM SUNDAY: 10AM – 6PM 
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**Chapter Meetings have been put on hold until we can safely meet again.  

We wish each of you a Safe, Healthy and Happy 2021.** 

 

ADVERTISING — We offer advertising for a flat rate of $120 per year. Our newsletter goes out to 730 members This will be in the 

form of a business card, included somewhere in the newsletter.  If you are interested in advertising your business, please send an 

email to TVCOHA@outlook.com and we will get you the information. 
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